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June 06, 2006 

EBA File:  1740149.003 
 
Tamerlane Ventures Inc.  
441 Peace Portal Drive 
Blaine, Washington, 98230 
USA 
 
 
Attention: David D. Swisher 
  Project Manager 
 
 
Re: Pine Point Pilot Project – Definition of Dense Media Separation Circuit 
 
Dear Mr. Swisher: 
 
This is to confirm that EBA Engineering Consultants Ltd. (EBA) has reviewed Tamerlane’s 
letter of June 06 to the Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board regarding the definitions of and 
differences between standard Mine Milling and the Dense Media Separation circuit being 
proposed for your company’s Pine Point Pilot Project and concur fully with the description of the 
two processes provided therein.   
 
If you require further clarification on this matter please advise. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
EBA Engineering Consultants Ltd. 

 
 
Richard Hoos, M.Sc., R.P. Bio. 
Principal Consultant 
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